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'rHE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY 

TO Tl-IE MEMBERS OF THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL: 

It has been the custom each year for Council to 

authorize the Mayor to undertake any business of the Corporation 

deemed necessary during the current year, which will involve 

travel beyond the Municipality, on the basis that he will be 

entitled to the normal allowances for such trips. 

I would recommend that this authorization be given 

for the year 1980. 

Respectfully submitted, 

David M. Mercier, 
M A Y O R 


